
 

On Friday 5th April, Nursery & Reception raised money for NiCE our 

Lenten charity. NiCE is a charity for Conductive Education.  

We raised a staggering £262.90 for NiCE and we used our talent of 

cycling to do so. Orlaith (relative of Miss Ryan attends NiCE) joined us as 

a patron for NiCE and also really enjoyed the sponsored cycle.  

 

 

 

EYFS making a difference! 


